
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th June 2025 

Parents’ Evening 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our Parents’ Evening on the following dates: 

 

Tuesday 24th June & Wednesday 25th June 

 

We are using the MCAS app to book appointments for KS1 (Years 1 & 2) and UKS2 

(Years 5 & 6) which will ‘go live’ from Friday 13th June at 10am. This booking system 

allows you to choose a time that is most convenient for you without having to wait 

for a response from the class teacher. 

 

Meetings for LKS2 (Years 3 & 4) will be made via a separate letter from the class 

teachers. 

 

Parents with children in EYFS should see their child’s teacher to arrange a meeting. 

 

Meetings will be held in your child’s classroom, this will give you opportunity to look 

not only at their work but also their classroom environment.  Please come into school 

via the main office. We are encouraging you to bring your child to the meeting so 

they can hear the important messages and share their learning with you.  

 

If you have any issues when booking your appointments through MCAS please do 

contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr M Cohen 

Head Teacher 


